

For Your Benefit...

October 9 2020

Take advantage of your remaining 2020 vision benefit value!



Have you had your routine eye exam yet in 2020? Replaced your lenses or contacts? Your EPC vision benefit provides you and your covered dependents with an annual eye exam for just a \$10 co-pay (in-network) and provides coverages for lenses or contacts and new frames. If you are enrolled in the EPC Plan and haven't used your benefit yet this year, be sure to make an appointment to take full advantage of this year's benefit value. You can find detailed coverage information here. Or, you can contact EyeMed today at 1-866-723-0596 or log in to your account to verify what benefits are available to you based on your last date of service. So make that appointment today!

Creditable Coverage Letter

Each year, EPC Benefit Resources is required by federal regulations to send a creditable coverage notice to all health plan enrollees. You should receive it this week and may wonder what it is all about. It is important reading if you are Medicare eligible or will become Medicare eligible over the next year. It tells you that you have Creditable Coverage through your EPC medical/Rx benefit and why that is important to know when it comes time to enroll in Medicare and a Part D prescription drug plan. If you are not in that age category yet, then you needn't put the letter on your required reading list.

ANNUAL OPEN ENROLLMENT NOVEMBER 1—NOVEMBER 30

Administrator Corner

Learn more about our new online payment platform for retirement contributions!

We are excited to share with you that we now have available a much easier way for you to make your EPC Retirement Plan contributions for your staff. For many years, you have been manually completing forms, writing checks, and mailing your employee contributions. We now have available a simple, on-line method. Those who are using the new contribution platform have found it very easy to use, and the contribution is credited to your employees' account the same day you submit it! Get started today! Contact Benefits@epc.org for the next steps.